
From:
To: EastAngliaTwoNorth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk; East Anglia ONE North
Subject: FW: PINS REF: EA1N: EN010077 and EA2 EN010078
Date: 31 January 2022 22:14:32

Sent from my Galaxy

-------- Original message --------
From: 
Date: 31/01/2022 22:09 (GMT+00:00)
To: secretary.state@beis.gov.uk
Cc: EastAnglianOneNorth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Subject: PINS REF: EA1N: EN010077 and EA2 EN010078

Dear Minister,

We beg you not to allow this monstrous development in this beautiful, peaceful
part of rural Suffolk, the cumulative effect of which will have such a horrendous
impact on the area and on the lives and livelihoods of those who live here for
years to come.

Yours sincerely,

Graham and Janet Staveley-Dick
,

Suffolk
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